
Statement of Interest 
 
I have always valued education and its role in the lives of the children 

in our community.  I come by the perspective naturally. The value of a 
quality education and all the doors it can open to new opportunities was 
taught to me from as early as I can remember.  When I became a parent of 
two young children who now attend Montessori Peaks Academy, my 
commitment to quality education for all children led me to my service on the 
MPA Board of Directors for the past three years, two of them as the Board 
President.   

My children have attended three Montessori schools since the age of 
two.  At each of their schools, I had an opportunity to observe what made 
each school special, the creation and implementation of great programs and 
the affect parent involvement had on those schools and the individual 
children.  I believe that a thriving school requires great parental 
involvement, just like any thriving community.  

Serving on the Board of Directors allows me to contribute to our 
shared community by applying my professional skills to support the 
development of the students and the school in a meaningful way.  Serving on 
the Board of Directors allows me to demonstrate my appreciation for all the 
hard work the MPA teachers and leadership put into caring for and 
educating my two children.  I would welcome the opportunity to continue to 
serve the school and to continue to work with the other Board Directors. 
MPA truly is an amazing place for our children to embark on their 
educational journeys, and I am excited for the opportunity to continue in my 
journey with them through service on the Board of Directors.  
 
 
With Peace and Gratitude, 
 
 
Brittney Horstman 

 
 
 


